HARTSHORNE PARISH COUNCIL

Meeting of the RECREATION SUB COMMITTEE

7 October 2013
Present: Councillors R Bell (Chair), Mrs J Slawson, D Jenkinson, P Murray,  Mrs S Murray,  Mrs M Mycock, D Tagg and Mrs J Burley.
Also Present:  R Smith (Clerk) 
Apologies: A Jones, 
RoSPA reports on all 3 recreation grounds.

1. The reports were discussed and it was -

RECOMMENDED that the Chair discuss with HCC what improvements can be made at all recreation grounds

Hedge cutting at Kendricks Close
2. The Clerk reported that 4 requests for tender had been sent out only 1 company had replied

RECOMMENDED that the quotation be accepted as it was in line  to those received last year.

Tower Road Allotments Agreement 

3. Councillor Jones written comments were discussed. Councillor Bell felt that certain amendments were required

RECOMMENDED that Councillor Bell contacts Hartshorne Charities with to finalise the agreement. It was also agreed that the hedge at the allotments required cutting. 

Future use of Goseley football pitch and changing rooms

4. The Clerk reported that he had contacted the Burton FA informing them that Goseley recreation ground was available. To-date there had been no enquiries.

Update on Sportsmobile

5. SDDC had not yet supplied any statistics

Future developments at recreation grounds

6. It was proposed that a Trim Track at Main Street is considered

RECOMMENDED that the Clerk looks at prices and types of equipment available.

Any other recreational facility within the district

It was agreed that this would be considered at future meetings
Noticeboard at Kendricks Close

7. Quotations are being sought and the Clerk will report to November committee.

